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December 31, 2008

Dear Gateway Travel;

Kudos to all of you for the professional organization of our band trip to
Waikiki Beach in Hawaii. We thoroughly enjoyed our trip to Hawaii to participate in
the Holiday Parade and perform at the USS Missouri. Angie Voll, Lauren Vanscoy,
Tammy Jo Sutton and Marcy Fawver thoroughly organized every aspect of the trip
from beginning to end. | was especially pleased with the organizational process
these ladies employed before the trip and the resulting successful plans once we
were on the island. We have had the privilege of travelling nationally and
internationally with our band and this Hawaii trip ranks as one of our best trips
ever. Many thanks go to Mr. Jake Peppers for the invitation to be a part of this
fantastic experience. We feel honored to have been able to celebrate the lives of
those who were Pearl Harbor survivors and perform in memory of those who lost
their lives. As a military community in Augusta, GA, we understand the importance
of our veterans. Thank you for allowing us an opportunity to show our support.

Once again, thank you Gateway for making this a wonderful trip for our
students. You all are a class act and | would highly recommend your business to
others seeking a professionally operated travel company.

Sincerely,
M. Reid Hall
Band Director
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